
 
 
 
 

Annual Meeting Unit 524 
Sunday, December 11, 2022 

 
 

The Annual Meeting of Unit 524 of District 21 of the American Contract Bridge 
Association was held at the Christmas Party at the Old City Hall Restaurant in 
Gilroy, California on December 11, 2022. 
 
In addition to a slide show presentation of the 2022 events and fiscal 
information, the following slate of officers were elected. 
 
A slate of officers for 2023 includes the following: Linda King, President;  
Patty Stone, Vice President; Ken Johnson, Treasurer; Marianne Wucherpfennig, 
Secretary; and Anna Gervacio, Membership. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Barbara Miller, Secretary 

     
 


